MR. NEAL DILLMAN
Principal of
Kermit High School

MR. G.E. THOMPSON
Superintendent of
Kermit Public Schools

Yay 4, 1959

Dear STUDENTS:

ON THE OCCASION OF MY Z2OTH YEAR WITH THE Kermrr ScHOOL
SysTgrM, IT IS MY PLEASURE TO COMMEND YOU AND THE PRO-
FESSTONAL STAFF oF K.H.S. WE HAVE HAD 4 WON DERFUL YEAR.
OUR AMBITION AND GOAL IS TO CONTINUE TO IMPROVE THE
STANDARDS OF SCHOLARSHIP, CITIZENSHIP, ANE OTHER PHASES
0F SCHOOL LIFE THAT WILL RESULT IN AN EVER GREATER Kol s 5

BzsT oF LUCK, AND MAY (oD BLESS EACH OF YOU.

SINCERELY,

New wing is being added to the High School,



